
MISSION ACADEMY FUN-SIZE 
SESSION 5 HANDOUT: The Engle Scale

I know I need to DO 
something. Feels like a big 

leap of faith.

I’m up for finding out 
more, reading, going to 

church etc. Jesus seems 
amazing. Feel a bit freaked 

out by some Christians.

Got some idea of what 
Christians believe. Glad it 

works for othersbut it’s 
not for me. 

I don’t care if God is real or 
not. I don’t care if you are 

a Christian or not. 

God definitely isn’t real, 
religion is offensive, 

manipulative and 
dangerous.

-2

-4

-6

-8

-10

God isn’t real.  
The Christians that don’t 
shove religion down your 
throat are OK. 

There is ‘something out 
there’ - a supreme being/
ghosts, etc. Christians  
are OK. 

Believe in some of it but 
have got big questions, 
don’t want to change my 
lifestyle though.

Know my life isn’t sorted. 
Want God to change 
things, not sure if I’ve 
got what it takes to be 
a Christian.

Becoming Christian is the 
best thing I can do with 
my life.-1

-3

-5

-7

-9

I want to follow Jesus.  
I love God. Jesus is the front 

and centre of my life.




